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Dear Residents,
 
We are excited to announce the newly appointed Board members of the
Bedminster Square Community Association. This group of individuals will
be working diligently to ensure our community continues to thrive and
meet the needs of all its residents.
 
Introducing Your Board of Directors:
 

President: Chuck Keller
Vice President: Ashley Anderson
Treasurer: Josh Green
Secretary: Christy Major
Member at Large: Nick Hein

 
Each board member brings a unique blend of skills, knowledge, and
experience to the table. Together, they will oversee key initiatives, drive
community improvements, and manage the overall operations of
Bedminster Square. We’re confident that their leadership will have a
positive impact on our neighborhood, fostering continued growth,
enhancing open communication with a spirit of transparency, and
cooperation in our community.
 
We encourage all residents to stay involved—your feedback, ideas, and
participation are vital to building a stronger, more connected community.
Whether you have suggestions, concerns, or simply want to get more
involved, your voice matters. If you’d like to attend future board meetings
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or participate in upcoming events, be sure to check out our website at
https://bedminstersquare.org/ and keep an eye on our email newsletters,
Neighborhood News, for the latest updates. We encourage all residents to
stay engaged and share your thoughts, concerns, or ideas with the board.
Your input plays an invaluable role in building a stronger more connected
community.
 
Let’s work together to make Bedminster Square an even better place to
live and call home!
 
Warm regards,
Bedminster Square Community Association
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